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To Whom It May Concern 

Application by Net Zero Teesside Power Limited and Net Zero North Sea Storage  
Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Net Zero Teesside Project 

Letter of Withdrawal of Objection 

Unique Reference: 20029905 

This letter is sent on behalf of INEOS Nitriles (UK) Limited (“INEOS”), registered as an 
Interested Party for the above application, in relation to the development consent application 
made by Net Zero Teesside Power Limited and Net Zero North Sea Storage Limited “NZNS 
Storage” (“the Applicant”) for the Net Zero Teesside Project (“the Project”).  

INEOS and the Applicant have negotiated throughout the Examination period and beyond in 
order to come to an agreement so that INEOS may withdraw its objection to the DCO 

application. Agreement has now been reached with regard to protective provisions.  Please 
therefore accept this letter as a withdrawal of INEOS’ objection to the DCO application, as 
proposed by the Applicant.  

I trust that the above is clear however please do not hesitate to contact me should you have 
any queries. 

Yours sincerely 

Eversheds Sutherland (International) LLP 

Petr Nesbit 
Partner 

Eversheds Sutherland (International) LLP 




